
Annual Town Meeting 2018 
 

International Food Festival Grant Report. 
 
The International Summer Festival was truly and amazing event. During the whole day people were 
coming in to celebrate the Portuguese, Brazilian, Polish, Lithuania and Thai Culture with us. The 
preparation for the event took us a couple of months to organise, from booking the Zumba Flash Mob, 
to the collection of the raffle products  the fun activities for the kids and finally the big stall or tent where 
all the traditional products were displayed on tables on the day of the event.  
 
The event started at 1pm and we finished around 5pm with the attendance of 135 guests in total. The 
festival was fun, entertaining and educational to a point of learning other cultures. We had a fantastic 
atmosphere and even the weather was amazing, a very hot day. 
 
Most of the costs of the event were covered by the financial support of the Watton Town Council, 
without that support the event wouldn't have taken place. 
 
We had the support of the Watton Sports Centre as well with the land availability for the event. 
 
Everyone working through the event day, were in a voluntarily supportive function. All the food and 
deserts in display were totally free.  
 
Allow me the opportunity to thank you, it was a great day for the Watton community. 
 


